Committee:	Date:
Freedom Applications Committee	27 November 2019
Subject: Equality and Diversity Monitoring Survey	Public
Report of: The Chamberlain	For Information

Summary

At its meeting on 13th February 2017, the Committee considered a report of the Chamberlain on the Chamberlain's Court Equality and Diversity Survey, following two sample surveys conducted in September 2015 and September 2016 regarding people applying for the Freedom of the City of London. The surveys provided a useful snapshot of the current situation and potential trends. The Chamberlain's Court has now collected a sample survey in September each year since 2015, meaning that five years' worth of data has now been collected, and in respect of this, comparative data for 2015-2019 is provided alongside the survey results for 2019.

Recommendation

It is **recommended** that the survey attached in Appendix A be considered and discussed by Members. Members will wish to consider the analysis and whether they wish to take further steps that might assist in enhancing the diversity of applications.

Appendix

 Appendix A – Chamberlain's Court Equality and Diversity Survey, September 2019

Murray Craig Clerk of the Chamberlain's Court

T: 020 7332 3055

E: murray.craig@cityoflondon.gov.uk